
 Roland Reynolds Elementary  
Parent Newsletter 

September 7, 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Attendance 
Please note that this year students not present at 9:30 a.m. will be counted 
absent for the day.  This is different from years prior where it was 10:00 
a.m. 
 
Football Games 
Please remind your child of the student expectations at football games.  We 
appreciate your help with this. 
 
Car Rider Line 
If at all possible we would like to ask for the students in car seats to be 
placed on the right side of the vehicle so they may be taken out and placed 
in the vehicle easily and safely. 
 
Also, note that the cones are placed to help make our lines run smoothly. 
Please do not drive through them or try to fit through them.  This is also for 
the safety of our children. 
 
Baxter Street 
Baxter Street (the street north of the main building) will be closed off during 
school hours for the safety of our children. 
 
Dropping Off Students 
Please drop off students in the designated areas only.  Students should not 
be dropped off from Owensville Street in front of the school to walk through 
buses to enter the building! This is extremely dangerous!! 



 
No students should be dropped off at the front of the building before 7:50 
a.m. 
 
Calendar of Events 
Sept. 17 -- GT Parent Meeting 6:00 p.m. in Elem. Library 
Oct. 5 -- Homecoming 
Oct. 8 -- Staff Development (No School for Students) 
Oct. 12 -- PreK Field Trip to the Farm Patch & Museum 
Oct. 18 -- Fall Pictures 
Oct. 19 -- Early Release at 1:00 p.m. 
Oct. 19 -- Fall Festival 
Oct. 29 - Nov 2 -- Red Ribbon Week 
Oct. 31 -- Halloween Parties, Trick or Treating in Town 
Nov. 9 -- Veterans Day Assembly 9 a.m. @ High School 
Nov. 12 -- STEAM Night 
Nov. 16 -- 3rd Grade Field Trip to Liere Diary 
Nov. 19 -- Grandparents Day Celebration 
Nov. 20 -- Early Release at 1:00 p.m. 
Nov. 21-23 -- Thanksgiving Holiday 
Nov. 29. -- 4th Grade Field Trip to Brazos Valley Museum 
& A&M Basketball Game 
Dec. 4 -- Fall Picture Retakes 
Dec. 6 -- PreK Christmas Program for Parents 6:30 p.m. 
@ High School Auditorium 
Dec. 11 -- UIL in Lexington 
Dec. 13 -- Chorus Christmas Concert 
Dec. 20 -- Early Release at 1:00 p.m. 
Dec. 21-Jan 4 -- Christmas Holiday 
 



Thank you for allowing us the privilege of educating and investing in your children.  Please 
remember that my door is always open.  If you have any questions or concerns please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Christie Smitherman 
Principal 


